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M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

DATE:  28 February 2019 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Establish the New Degree of the Bachelor of Arts in Human Biology 

 

At its meeting on February 26, 2019, AAC approved the attached proposal from the Department of 

Anthropology and the School of Biological Sciences to establish a new degree, the Bachelor of Arts in Human 

Biology, to be offered on the Pullman and Vancouver campuses. 

 

The proposal has support from the Provost, the Budget Committee, the Catalog Subcommittee, and the Library 

Committee. 

 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2019. 


